
 APPRENTICESHIP TALK BY FORMER 
URSULINE STUDENT, KHADIJA ISMAIL 
We were extremely proud to welcome back 

Khadija Ismail to speak with sixth form 

students regarding Apprenticeships.  In 

particular, Apprenticeships with PWC, and the 

wide and varied opportunities open to our students post 18.  She 

spoke eloquently and it was great to have her back in a 

professional capacity.  We hope that she has inspired many others 

to reach for the top, and as a young woman and from an 

underrepresented ethnic minority background, she has shown that 

the doors are open for anyone who wants to achieve.  Khadija has 

very kindly offered help to any students who may be interested in 

applying for Apprenticeships.  

Serviam Khadija!  


